Quarterly Report , April-June 2012

 
The second quarter of 2012 was quiet, but productive.
In May FoodBank team took part in the annual international meeting of Food Banks, held May 10-12 in Vilnius. One of the key issues of the meeting was to increase the food supply, coupled with the reduction of food waste and promote solidarity. In addition, thanks to the active support of Metro “Cash&Carry”, a variety of products Food Bank in the second quarter an  assortment of Food Bank products in the second quarter and appeared vegetables and fruits, groceries, cereals and flour..
During the period April-June 2012 were respectively received / distributed 17,718.66 кg/16,735.30 кg of food worth according 1,227,849 UAH / 1,159,706.09 UAH. Number of charitable organizations with which we work increased and there are 96 charities and community organizations.
 
In June it was the first anniversary of Food Bank activity in Ukraine. Within first year Food Bank received and distributed products of 229,937.06 kg on 13,318,817.92 UAH.
We appreciate the cooperation of our partners by “Cargill”, “Lafarge”, “Kraft Foods”,” Danone”, “Ernst & Young”, “Credit Agricole”, “PepsiCo”, Metro “Cash&Carry”,” Laktamannen AXA”.

 Food Bank sincerely hopes for your continued support and participation, together we can make many useful and help people in need.
